
Attention Exhibitors of the Terry-All Kennel Club Dog Show 

Due to renovations at the Riverdale Regional Park and Fairground, the entrance to the fairground has 

temporarily changed. You can still get to the fairground from US 85 using Henderson Road and enter 

through the museum parking lot. There are signs directing you to enter through the museum parking lot. 

Once on the fairground, please follow all signs for parking and RVs.  

When leaving the fairground, you will only be able to make a right on to Henderson Road. The suggested 

route to return to US 85 is to go right (at stop sign) on Riverdale Road; left (at the stop sign) on 128th 

Avenue; left on Quebec Street; left on 120th Parkway returning to US 85. (See map below)  

Terry-All Kennel Club apologizes for any inconvenience; we do look forward to the improvements to the 

Fairgrounds and having you at our 2025 shows. 

 

 

 

NOTE:  Food Vendors change – instead of El Rincon del Sabor, TAKC show food vendor will be The 

Blue Trolley Bistro.  


